
The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation District 

Electrical Service Work Scheduled at Holdrege Office on Nov. 6 

(HOLDREGE, Neb.) — An electrical crew will be installing new electrical 

service to Central’s administrative office and shop on Fri., Nov. 6.  Power 

will be disconnected at 10 a.m., although a portable generator will provide 

some lighting and power in the lobby area.  The telephone system will not 

be affected, but access to the internet and the District’s servers will not be 

available. 

A customer service associate will be on duty in the lobby and customers who 

wish to visit the office to make payments for last summer’s irrigation 

delivery service WILL be able to do so. 

Power will be restored and normal business activity at the office and shop 

will resume on Mon., Nov. 9. 
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